We’re Hosting a Read-A-Thon!
March 4t through the 17t
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Encourage reading among all students!
Raise money for important school programs sponsored by the PTA!

Have Fun!

This event was celebrated in all classrooms last year and was our biggest PTA fundraiser of the year. Students logged
over 275,000 minutes of reading!

Why are we having a Read-A-Thon?

The PTA supports a variety of programs that directly touch every student at Freedom Hill Elementary. 100% of
fundraisers proceeds will be used to fund important school wide programs such as technology investment (18 more
laptops for the tech program), reading resources, and staff development (bolsters the FHES budget for conferences and
classes).

Please join our efforts to support our wonderful school community — every little bit counts!
Prizes!!
Grade levels with the highest reading minutes at the end of each week will earn a grade level prize.

If we reach our school-wide fundraising goal, Mr. Bloom will get a pie in the face. (He was such a good sport in
2017...let’s try and reach our goal this year!)

Read-A-Thon/Read Across America Spirit Week

Monday (3/4) Author Event, Erica Perl, Mixed Up Monday (Clothes backwards or inside out)
Tuesday (3/5) Silly Socks (Fox in Socks)

Wednesday (3/6) Funny Hat (Like the Cat in the Hat)

Thursday (3/7) Wear Green (Green Eggs and Ham)

Friday (3/8) Flashlight Friday*, Wear Red — School Spirit

Friday (3/15) Flashlight Friday*, Wear Red — School Spirit

*On Fridays during Read-A-Thon, students will be encouraged to spend some reading time in the classroom by flashlight.

Questions?

Visit www.freedombhillpta.org or email the Read-A-Thon chair Nicole Camara @ readathon@thecamaras.net



http://www.freedomhillpta.org/

